
 

 

 
17 February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
   
In light of weather warnings from the Met Office, Conwy has taken the decision to close all 
of its schools tomorrow. 
  
We will therefore move to teach students online in the usual way tomorrow (Friday 
18th February).  We will post details in TEAMs for students, but please make them aware that 
they should log on to class teams at the following lesson times tomorrow: 
 

• P1 : 9.00am 
• P2 : 10.00am 
• P3: 11.30am 
• P4 : 1.10pm 
• P5 : 2.20pm 

  
The school site will be closed and therefore not accessible to any students or 
staff throughout the day. 
  
Please accept my apologies for any disruption this will cause and as we will not be in school, 
please stay safe over the next 24 hours, following advice to keep travel and outdoor activity 
to a minimum. 
  
Finally, may I take this opportunity to thank you for all your support through a difficult and 
challenging half term – please enjoy a good and well-earned break over half term. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Mr I.A.Gerrard 
(Headteacher) 
 


